
This is the email confirmation you received after signing up: 

 

Dear Kent Hockey School Participant, 

 

Thank you for your choosing the Kent Hockey Schools in 2018.  By now you have already 

received your online confirmation (as soon as you completed the online registration process).  

That confirmation shows your payment information as well as which week(s) and group you have 

signed up for. Your Medical and Hold Harmless forms have been completed online during 

registration so there is no additional paperwork you need to do. 

 

The following is some information that deals with frequently asked questions: 

 

 All forms and information, including daily schedules can be found on the Kent Hockey 

Schools web site, at the top of the main page  under the “Forms” section at 

www.kenthockeyschools.com  

 All roommate requests will be honored. You can still update roommate requests up until 

two weeks before camp starts. This can be done through your online account that you set 

up when you registered.  

 There are 2 people assigned to a room. Groups of more than 2 people will be assigned 

rooms next to each other.  

 All balances, if any, will be due by  May 1, 2018. If you chose the automatic option, you 

do not have to take any action. If you did not, then you need to go into your account and 

make the payment.  

 Everyone who has registered for the Kent Hockey schools has created an online account. 

If you need to change any personal information, make a payment, change a roommate 

etc… This can all be done online through your account.  

 

 Thanks again for selecting the Kent Hockey Schools. We look forward to seeing you this 

summer.  If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 330-672-0780 email me at the 

address below or visit our web site. 

 

 

Bill Switaj 

Camp Director 

wswitaj@kenthockeyschools.com 

www.kenthockeyschools.com  

http://www.kenthockeyschools.com/
http://www.kenthockeyschools.com/

